
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

October - Black History Month & WCPS Teeth Brushing Month  
Tuesday 12th October - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Thursday 14th October - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Monday 18th October - Parent Curriculum Session 1 (7pm - 8pm)  
Thursday 21st October - Parent Curriculum Session 2 (7pm - 8pm)  
Friday 22nd October - Last day of Term (finish at normal time)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend.  

It’s getting chilly now so I would like to start off by reminding all parents that you MUST send your 

children in with a coat/jacket every day. We will be keeping an eye on this so please make sure 

you comply.  

 

Parent Curriculum Sessions 

We will be holding Parent Curriculum sessions in the evening from 7pm - 8pm on Monday 18th 

October (for lower primary) and Thursday 21st October (for Upper Primary) in the Barn. These 

sessions are later on as we would like to share with you some very important information without 

the disruption of young children. We thank you for your understanding in this matter.  

 

Learning is a very complex thing - Schools are required to implement a strong curriculum that is 

rich in depth and character. However, teaching it is one thing, but learning is another. We have 

spent a lot of time researching the way pupils learn best and have improved our teaching strategy 

to ensure we do more of the things that work. We are very excited about the curriculum at WCPS 

and would like to share our approach so that you are clear on what your child is doing in school 

and what you can do to support this. This session will be followed by more detailed sessions 

looking into aspects such as reading or art etc. I urge you to attend, but please remember no 

young children.  

 

In these sessions, we will talk about 

·         How children learn  

·         Teaching at Wexham  

·         Assessments at Wexham  

·         Q&A 

 

Please contact mail@wexhamprimary.com to confirm your attendance at either one of the 

sessions. We would love to see as many of you there as possible.  

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Days 

A reminder that we still have two more Open Days this week. We are holding Nursery and 

Reception Open Days for 2022 admissions. You will find more details in the below flyer. If you 

would like to attend any of the open days then please contact admissions@wexhamprimary.com  

 

Nursery Open Day: 

• Tuesday 12th October: 10am – 11am 

 

Reception Open Day: 

• Thursday 14th October: 10am – 11am 

 

Finally, in the morning the gates shut promptly at 8.45am. If you arrive after this time you will 

need to drop your child of at the front office where they will need to be signed in. If you cannot 

drop your child off on-time then you may want to consider enrolling them into Breakfast Club so 

that they are already in school beforehand. The adults need to be in class teaching therefore this 

is not negotiable. 

 

With all that being said, I hope you 

have a great week ahead. 

 

Miss Mehat 
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Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

PE Kits  
We have received part of our PE Kit order but unfortunately there has been a delay in receiving 
the other parts due to a lack of delivery drivers and stock. We have been in contact with School 
Days direct and they are estimating that they should receive stock in late November/Mid 
December. We will keep you updated on whether things change. Mr Ensby will hand out the PE 
kit orders that have arrived this week. We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause. 
Miss Shafiq  
 
Peer Mentors   
After 8 weeks of training, our Peer Mentors have qualified! Our team are ready to support 
children with their worries, facilitate friendships and be active listeners in order to guide their 
peers. The mentee have been trained on how to make, develop and sustain healthy relationships 
with peers, understanding empathy, supporting peers with change and taking notice of peers’ 
feelings, emotions and thoughts. The peer mentors introduced themselves to everyone in 
assembly on Friday and explained what their role and responsibilities are within the school. Well 
done Peer mentors, we look forward to updating you with our progress.   
Miss Orsi 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Teams 
We have now got all our Prefects, School Council, Peer Mentors and Eco-Warrior teams up and 
running, ready to take on their duties and help pupils and the School flourish.  
Well done to all the students - we know you will do a great job! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Teeth Brushing Month   
It’s been a great start to our daily dry brushing month. The children have learnt how to brush their 
teeth properly, in the correct order and are practicing the movement of ‘small circles’.  Please ask 
you children to show you how to brush their teeth and continue to practice this at home using 
the video below.   
Miss Orsi 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Secondary School Applications 
Reminder for Year 6 parents that secondary school applications need to be made 
via www.slough.gov.uk/admissions and the closing date is 31st October 2021. If the application 
is not completed, the child will not be allocated a secondary school for September 2022. 
Mrs D Thistle  
 
Slough Rugby Club Award - Peter Louw 
A big WELL DONE to Peter Louw in Year 4 Canada who was awarded the U9s Core Values 
green lace this week. The Core Values green lace is awarded each week to the player that has 
best demonstrated Rugby’s Core Values of Teamwork, Respect, Enjoyment, Discipline and 
Sportsmanship. Peter did incredibly well at training, particularly around the areas of Teamwork 
and Sportsmanship. Well done Peter! 
 
 
 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/admissions


 

 
 
 
 
 
A Great Cause 
Over the weekend, Kerolos and William Barron raised over £150 for cancer research in memory 
of their grandad. They did Pretty Muddy 5k in just over an hour - what an AMAZING 
achievement! Well done boys.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sport4Kids 
Sport4Kids are BACK this October half term! We are delighted to run fun, engaging, and safe 
sports and activity programmes in New Haw/Woking, Guildford, Egham, Yateley, Farnborough, 
Iver Heath, Langley, Windsor, Wexham, Maidenhead and Chobham. 
Our Holiday Camps will run from 25th-29th October 2021 and spaces are LIMITED. 
We will be running 3 different provisions (this may vary slightly per venue): 

• Early Years provision for children aged 4-5years 
• Multi-Activity provision for children aged 6-12years 
• Football provision for children aged 4-12years 

The programme is £32-£36 per child, per day. Select childcare vouchers are accepted and the 
following discounts are available: 

• Sibling Discount (automatically applied at checkout) 
• 10% Membership Discount 
• 10% Blue Light Card Discount (you can only use one discount in any one transaction) 
• 5-day Block Booking Discount 

see below for more information  
S4K Team  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Perfecting Arts Holiday Camp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Top Table  

Each week pupils are selected to join the Senior Leadership Team at the Top Table. This is 
a special privilege for pupils with exceptional piece of work. 
 
Last week, Miss Orsi sat down with a very special group of students for our weekly Top 
Table Lunch. They received table service and indulged in some yummy fish and chips and 
enjoyed having lunch together and sharing their achievements. 
 
Here are the reasons why they were chosen for the Top Table: 
 
LOWER PRIMARY 
Year 1 
Italy: Lujain for being very helpful and friendly towards a new child in class 
Poland: Ayaan for writing and checking his sentences 
Spain: Jasdeep for excellent effort & writing in full sentences 
 
Year 2 
Fiji: Myah for superb comprehension and effort in Maths 
Tonga: Alya for excellent writing for accuracy and passing her Cracking times table level. 
Australia: Gursehaj for her use of known facts to solve addition and subtraction problems. 
 
Year 3 
Egypt: Ayah Chaudhery for trying really hard in maths and staying focused. 
Ethiopia: William Marin for his contribution in the enquiry lesson. 
South Africa: Mark Toth for being ready to learn. 
 
UPPER PRIMARY 
Year 4 
Cuba: Affan for working incredibly hard in Maths this week. He is able to carry out one- 
step word problems using column method and can confidently represent them on a bar 
model. 
Canada: Ryan for using bar models correctly and for using column method independently. 
Mexico: Jaiden for his independent application in writing. 
 
Year 5 
Peru: Eisa for working hard to explain the grammar concepts covered in English and for 
his clear explanations about the concepts. 
Brazil: Alayna for a well-structured innovated write filled with lots of brilliant description 
on setting. 
Argentina: Kalan for working really hard on improving his presentation and handwriting 
throughout all lessons. 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 
Philippines: Jasdeep for her hard work and determination in understanding long division 
this week. 
China: Haitham for an excellent effort with and attitude towards his grammar work 
building up to his independent application. 
Sri Lanka: Aleena for constantly working hard to improve her writing in the editing 
process. 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


